ADOPTED POLICY
2/016 REGIONAL PRICE
PREFERENCE

Motice is hereby given on behalf of the Town of Port
Hedland (the Town), that policy /016 Regional
Price Preference has been updated and adopted by
Council on the 5 February 2020.

This policy includes a second level to allow the
neighboring municipalities to receve Regional Price
Preference. This policy is effective from 27 February
2020 and is available on the

Town's website. .

Carl Askew Town of vd

Chief Executive Officer Port Hedland




